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Wednesday 12th October 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
Please see below, a message from our Heads of House for Dragon at both the First 
School and Junior School: 
 
Hello everyone! 
 
We are the Dragon Heads of House and we are unbelievably excited to let you know 
that we won the attendance award! Wahoo, well done everyone. To celebrate, we will 
be able to come into school wearing our house colours (blue) on Wednesday 19th 
October 2022. We love seeing our gorgeous blue flying proudly outside the First 
School. We really hope we can win the award again! 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 M20 Learning Trust 

Dear children of Dragon House, 

 

We are honoured to invite you to a very special day.  

 

During the Summer tem, Dragon House won the most shields. This means that a blue 

Dragon day is just around the corner! We will celebrate our win in true Dragon fashion 

with Collaboration at the heart of the day.  

 

Please join us in your blue clothes on Wednesday 19th October 2022. We are very proud 

of you all and love seeing our flag flying high outside the school. 

 

We Dragons believe teamwork always wins- let’s keep up the good work!  
 

Yours sincerely, 

 
 

 


